
 

 

Moat Community College 
Maidstone Road, Leicester, LE2 0TU 
Principal Mr. B Killeen 
0116 2625705 
office@moat.leicester.sch.uk 
moat.leicester.sch.uk 

Friday 11th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
I hope that you are well and enjoying the easing of covid restrictions. 

 
I’m sure that you are aware that covid case rates have started to increase 
sharply in Leicester and across the county. Thankfully many people are 

now fully vaccinated, however we still need to be very cautious. In school 
a number of staff and all our students are still unvaccinated.  

 
If you have agreed that your son/daughter should take part in Lateral 
Flow Testing, could you ensure that this is carried out twice per week.  

 
The test result should be report to school via this link: 

Student Covid Test Reporting 
 
It should also be reported dot the NHS via this website: 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 
 

Thank you for your support with our testing programme. It makes an 
important contribution to keeping us all safe at Moat. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Killeen 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QVitbVnOS0mTZpi3HLqRnPgkxnpwwhhIn_rvzJwfzj9UMTlXN0VHWUo0M0I1RUVTOFVDU1FQU04wTi4u
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

